
 

 

File No: DA0426/2017 
SS 

Your Ref:   

13 November 2017 

Planning Department 
Launceston City Council 
planningadmin@launceston.tas.gov.au  

To whom it may concern 
 
Road Owners consent for the installation of a new vehicle crossing at 12 
Binalong Avenue.   
 
This letter, issued pursuant to Section 52(1B)(b) of the Land Use Planning and 
Approvals Act 1993 is to confirm that the applicant has consent to lodge a development 
application with the Launceston City Council (the Council) that involves Council 
owned/managed land.  
 
The signing of this letter is not, in any way, an approval of the application or any works 
associated with the application, which must yet be determined under the provisions of 
the Launceston Interim Planning 2015 and will be required to comply with Council-
adopted standards, however the above conditions of consent will be a requirement of 
any permit issued in respect of this application. 
 
The delegation to act on behalf of the general manager has been delegated in 
Instrument of Delegation signed the 30 November 2016. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Shane Eberhardt 
Director Infrastructure Services 
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Proposed location of new vehicle crossing at 12 Binalong Avenue:  
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